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NOTE:  Please print a copy of the newsletter to the Pastor, the Clerk of Session, the

Chairman of the Deacons, the Church Treasurer and others you may feel it will benefit.

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN

All committee chairmen are asked to the check the names and address of committee members list

in the 2004-2005 Minutes, Volume 2 beginning on page 37.  Please notify the Stated Clerk of

any changes.  You are also asked to secure the email addresses of committee members.  Please

email me any changes or additions at guysmith@comporium.net.

SUMMER MEETING

The spring meeting of Presbytery is Tuesday, June 7, 2005 in the Convocation Center at the

Bonclarken at 2:00 p.m.  Reports to be included in the mailing for the meeting of Presbytery

need to be sent to the Stated Clerk no later than Friday, May 6, 2005.

PRESBYTERY NEWS

At recent meeting of the Presbytery two candidates were received:

♦ Steve Isbell, a member of Centennial and a Junior at Erskine Seminary, and

♦ Mac Baroody, a member of Mayesville and a Junior at Erskine Seminary.

♦ The installation of John Uhl as pastor of the Hope Church in Opelousas is to be set soon by

the Commission.

PRESBYTERY AND SYNOD REPORTS

I want to express my thanks to each of you for getting sending your annual reports.  It is good to

be able to report to the Synod that we had 100% of our churches and missions that filed the

yearly reports.  You will find a compilation of these reports in the Minutes of Presbytery.

EMAIL ADDRESS??????

Clerks of SessionÉdo you have an email address that we could use to send information to you?

If so, would you please send it to me at guysmith@comporium.net.



CATAWBA PRESBYTERY

OUT OF THE MAZE

A newsletter published for Catawba Presbytery.

March 14, 2005

CATAWBA PRESBYTERY CALENDAR
April 9, 2005 Catawba Presbytery ChildrenÕs Retreat -

Edgemoor Church Ð For more information contact

Allison Harrison, Director, at 803-765-0368

May 5, 2004 Catawba Presbytery Senior Adult Retreat -

Ebenezer Church.  For more information contact

Brian Bult, Director, at 803327-2009, email at

Bbult40@hotmail.com

June 7, 2005 Bonclarken Ð Convocation, Flat Rock, NC at 2:00 P.M.

October 11, 2005 Scots Kirk Church, Summerville, SC Ð 10:00 a.m.

October 25, 2005 Catawba EldersÕ Association  - 7:00 P.M.

Tirzah Church, York, SC - For more information contact Rick

Bradley, President, at 803-782-2911, email at

WOCO74@AOL.COM

November 4-6, 2005 Catawba Middle School Retreat at Bonclarken

For more information contact Nicole McCoy, Director, at

803-408-9718, email: rowanchurch@bellsouth.com

November 18-20, 2005 Catawba Senior High Retreat at Bonclarken -For more

information contact: Andrew Shoger, Director, at 803-327-2009

PRESBYTERY MEETING ROTATION

There has been a change in the rotation order for churches to host the meeting of Presbytery.

Please see the revised list below.  Please advise me if you are not able to host the meeting.
June 7, 2005 Bonclarken Ð Convocation, Flat Rock, NC

October 11, 2005 Scots Kirk Church, Summerville, SC

March 14, 2006 Sherwood Forest Church, Columbia, SC

June 6, 2006 Bonclarken  - Convocation, Flat Rock, NC

October 10, 2006 Shiloh Church, Lancaster, SC

March 13, 2007 Smyrna Church, Smyrna, SC

June 5, 2007 Bonclarken Ð Convocation, Flat Rock, NC

October 9, 2007 Tirzah Church, York, SC

March 11, 2008 Union Church, Richburg, SC

June 3, 2008 Bonclarken Ð Convocation, Flat Rock, NC

October 14, 2008 Unity Church, Lancaster, SC

March 10, 2009 Westminster Church, Conway, SC

June 2, 2009 Bonclarken Ð Convocation, Flat Rock, NC

October 13, 2009 White Oak Church, White Oak, SC
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